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Q:
Can an electronic submission for the RFP be made by emailing it to today before 4:00 p.m. on Monday, November 22, 2021?

A:

The County Clerk has agreed to accept for consideration packages via “electronic submission” to Michael.Kearns@erie.gov no later than 4:00pm on November 22, 2021.   Please include in the subject of the email: “SEALED PROPOSAL, ONLY TO BE OPENED BY THE AUTHORIZED PARTY.” 

